Extract from letter dated 6th April, 1959
received 13th April from Sydney N.S5.W.

Chadwick Engineering Pty. Ltd. Yard No.2
Oil Parge for B.P. Aunstralia 1id.

Further to our letter of the 6th November, 1958
forwarding copies of approved plans of Midship Section
and Structural Plan, we forward, herewith, a Request
for Survey Form (Req. la) in respect of this barge.
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